
 

 

 

March 11, 2021 

 

NOTICE – OTAY MESA PLANNING GROUP ELECTION – NOTICE 

 

ELECTION POSTPONED  

The Otay Mesa Planning Group is eligible to conduct an election of one board member at its March 2021 
regular meeting and as required by the By-laws. Still, after careful consideration and limitations imposed 
by the Governor’s Emergency Order as a response to the COVID pandemic, the March 2021 election will 
be postponed.  

While the City of San Diego offered the options of conducting the election either by mail-in ballot or 
electronic ballot, the planning group had a concern that given the continuing circumstances of the 
pandemic, full participation of the community of Otay Mesa could be compromised and therefore unfair 
to those running for a seat on the board.  

The election remains in place and will consider an alternate date for the election once the Governor’s 
Emergency Order is lifted, and it is determined that a safe and fair election can be conducted in Otay 
Mesa.  

Anyone who is a member in good standing of the community of Otay Mesa may run for an open seat on 
the Board.  The planning group currently has a Business Owner/Representative seat available.  

If you would like to be a candidate and are a member of the Planning Group, please send an email stating 
your interest, and you will be added to the ballot.   Send your request to rob.hixson@cbre.com 

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Rob Hixson 
Otay Mesa Planning Group 
Chair 
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